
SMG3’S 2018 ANNUAL CONFERENCE

Dear Doug Dvorak,

On behalf of Strategic Mobility Group, LLC, we wanted to thank you for a wonderful presentation 
that truly embodied many of the characteristics we strive for at SMG3. Your lessons on perseverance 
and giving an extra “one percent” struck a chord with our team, and lead to further conversations on 
incorporating these qualities into our professional and personal lives.

At SMG3, our mission is to improve lives by breaking down barriers and upholding our core values in 
everything we do with our team, partners, clients, and in the surrounding communities. We strive for our 
employees to “Be The Good” on a daily basis, and your presentation provided an excellent example 
of living the SMG3 lifestyle. 

Michael, Nicholas, and Jonah of our Marketing Department would personally like to thank you for 
taking additional time out of your busy schedule for testing to ensure the Annual Conference would 
be a success.

You were a pleasure to work with and the entire SMG3 family would like to thank you for inspiring our 
team, and teaching us how far service and effort can go, while providing a spark of entertainment 
and humor. Our brand thrives on creating a unique approach and experience for our clients, and the 
internal motivational principles you discussed will further push our team to a successful 2018 sales year.  
Your presentation was a welcome addition to our Annual Conference. 

Regards,

Nancy Gorski
President and CEO
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